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Cheon Bo Event in Cleeve House - Saturday 29th August from 1–5pm 
 

In accordance with the government guidelines regarding coronavirus, this event will only be able to host a 

very small number of actual participants.  

 

Additionally, the event will not be live-streamed.  

 

Nevertheless, the grace of the Cheon Bo ministry will be available to all.  

 

It will be possible to benefit remotely by applying for ancestor liberation, ancestor blessing and Hyo 

Jeong Offering Papers.  

 

The Cheon Bo EUME branch will coordinate all the paperwork, details of which will be publicised 

shortly. 

 

This announcement is merely a diary note; please keep alert for updates on how to apply for the various 

forms of grace being offered. 

 

 


